
ADVOCATING FOR EQUITY AND JUSTICE
DOESN’T STOP FOR A PANDEMIC.
During the COVID-19 crisis and anytime, social work professionals continuously unite our community. 
And through the month of March, National Social Work Month, the Wayne State University School 
of Social Work and its Board of Visitors proudly pay tribute to our frontline social workers. These 
professionals have worked tirelessly throughout the pandemic, leading the fight for equity and striving 
for a community built on social change. 
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To our social work heroes, 
on behalf of the Wayne State School of Social Work and its Board of Visitors, 

thank you for a job well done — for your community and for the world.
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